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January 14, 1991 NDE-91-008

Mr. Charles MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safegards and Transportation
Nuclear Material Safety and Safegarde
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commiseion
Washington, DC 20566

Dear Mr. MacDonald,

The purpose of this letter is to request that the Long Island Lighting
Company (New York State Radioactive Materials License #2371-3261) in
accordance with 10 CFR 71.72(C).(3), be registered as a user of the following
Amersham Corporation equipment:

1) Model 850 Bource Changer, package identification UBA/9032/B(U),
under the terms of Certificate of Compliance 9032 issued to
Amersham Corporation, Burlington, MA.

2) Model 660 exposure device, package identification USA/9033/B(VU),
under the terms of Certificate of Complience 9033 issued to
Amersham Corporation, Burlington, MA.

Please aleso find enclosed a copy of Long Island Lighting Company’s Quality
Assurance Program for Industrial Radiography, which we trust you will find is
in accordance with 10 CFR 71.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this information please do
not hesitate to contact me at (516) 928-8300 Ext. 2234, or Mr. R. Allen,
LILCO s Radiation Safety Officer at Ext. 2235.

Sincerely,

Ralph T rra, Manager

Corporate Quality Control Division
REA/mak
Enclosure
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